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November 6, 2014  
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 14-1662  
 

 
RE:  RFA Public Search Replaced by SERFF Public Access  
 
Effective October 31, 2014, the RFA Public Search web application is no longer 
available on the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) 
website.  
 
RFA Public Search allowed the public to access rate filings that have been filed with the 
Minnesota Department of Commerce by member carriers. RFA Public Search will be 
discontinued in Minnesota with the October rollout of SERFF Public Access.   
 
Going forward, SERFF Public Access will be needed to view member carrier rate filings. 
The link to SERFF Public Access, located on the Minnesota Department of Commerce 
website, is as follows: 
 
http://mn.gov/commerce/insurance/ins-companies/rate-and-form-filing/SERFF-
Filings/SERFF-filings.jsp 
 
To facilitate the lookup of carrier rate filings in SERFF Public Access, MWCIA has 
enhanced the Carrier Rate Summary web application on the MWCIA website to include 
SERFF tracking numbers. A link to Carrier Rate Summary is as follows: 
 
http://www.mwcia.org/LCM/ 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact MWCIA’s Member & 
Customer Services staff at 952.897.1737 (Option 1) or via email at info@mwcia.org.    

 
 
 


